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Comments: To Ms. Amanda Milburn:

 

While the Lolo National Forest Land Management Program Revision is important to me for personal reasons, it is

also important for the protection of the forest and streams, and to the recreationists who value access to such.

 

As a disabled veteran, I returned from military service with several mobility issues. There have been times where

I was unable to walk a trail. But, I was always able to find some outdoor activity fitting my limitations in Montana.

That has been vital to my physical recovery and well-being.

 

I was fortunate as a child to spend time hiking in the Bob (looking for Bigfoot) with my family. I will always

treasure those memories and hope other families will have the opportunity into the future.

 

It is vital to incorporate all components of the Blackfoot Clearwater  Act in the revision plan. The addition of

80,000 acres of wilderness will protect those assets for all Montanans and recreationists into the future. With our

population and attacks on public lands soaring, protection of wilderness is essential. 

 

 


